Order No. 176
The Norfolk County Council 
[bookmark: _Hlk135815411](Watlington, U23285 John Davis Way, U23284 Paige Close, U23283 Stone Close) (Prohibition of Waiting) 
Amendment Order 2023

[bookmark: _Hlk130548252]The Norfolk County Council propose to make the above-mentioned Order under the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, the effect of which will be to amend The Norfolk County Council (Watlington, Various Roads) (Prohibition of Waiting) Consolidation and Variation Order 2011.

The amendment will add references for John Davis Way, Paige Close and Stone Close to introduce waiting restrictions operating at any time for the lengths of roads as set out in the Schedule below:


Schedule

In the Parish of Watlington

Prohibition of Waiting – At Any Time

Insert the following references into the Schedule of the 2011 Order:
	U23285 John Davis Way
East Side


	-
	From the centre line of its junction with U23283/20 Stone Close to a point 14 metres north and 14 metres south.

	U23285 John Davis Way
West Side
	-
	[bookmark: _Hlk137110309]From the centre line of its junction with U23284/20 Paige Close to a point 16 metres north and 13 metres south.

	U23284/20 Paige Close
Both Sides
	-
	[bookmark: _Hlk137043699]From the centreline of its junction with U23285 John Davis Way westwards for a distance of 10 metres.

	U23283/20 Stone Close
Both Sides
	-
	[bookmark: _Hlk137043715]From the centreline of its junction with U23285 John Davis Way eastwards for a distance of 8 metres.




A copy of the draft Order, a plan, the Statement of Reasons for making the Order and a copy of the 2011 Order may be viewed online at https://norfolk.citizenspace.com/.  Copies may also be available for inspection at Norfolk County Council, County Hall, Norwich and at the offices of Borough Council of King’s Lynn & West Norfolk, Kings Court, Chapel Street, King’s Lynn, during normal office hours.  However, in-house staffing levels have been reduced and viewing online would be recommended. 

Any objections and representations relating to the Order must be made in writing and must specify the grounds on which they are made.  All correspondence for these proposals must be received at the office of nplaw, Norfolk County Council, County Hall, Martineau Lane, Norwich, NR1 2DH, marked for the attention of Mrs M Blyde by 19th September 2023. They may also be emailed to trafficorders@norfolk.gov.uk.

The Officer dealing with public enquiries concerning these proposals Caroline McGlynn telephone 01603 223496 or 0344 800 8020.

DATED this 25th day of August 2023

Katrina Hulatt
Director of Legal Services (nplaw)
County Hall,
Martineau Lane, Norwich, NR1 2DH

Note:  Information you send to the Council will be used for any purpose connected with the making or confirming of this Order and will be held as long as reasonably necessary for those purposes.  It may also be released to others in response to freedom of information requests.
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